To: Nebraska Public Service Commission

Re: Nebraska Bridge Program/Capital Projects Fund

I am writing in support of Vistabeam'’s (Incentive Wireless of Nebraska, LLC) proposed broadband

deployment project in Lisco, Nebraska. The proposed project would result in the Lisco, Nebraska
community having access to high-speed internet at 100/100 mbps. Living in a small, rural community
puts us in the heart of the internet desert. The lack of internet access can result in significant
disadvantages, including limited access to education, healthcare, job opportunities and other critical
services. The importance of internet access to rural communities cannot be overstated and should not

be overlooked.

Thank you for your consideration,
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PO Box 86
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